From: Poling, Jeanie (CPC)

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 7:33 PM
To: Balboa Reservoir Compliance (ECN)
Subject: FW: Balbao Reservoir

From: Priti Tripathi <priti@pjtarch.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 7:40 PM

To: Fung, Frank (CPC) <frank.fung@sfgov.org>; richhillisst@gmail.com; Melgar, Myrna (CPC)
<myrna.melgar@sfgov.org>; Johnson, Milicent (CPC) <milicent.johnson@sfgov.org>; Koppel, Joel (CPC)
<joel.koppel @sfgov.org>; Moore, Kathrin (CPC) <kathrin.moore@sfgov.org>; Richards, Dennis (CPC)
<dennis.richards@sfgov.org>; CPC.BalboaReservoir <CPC.BalboaReservoir@sfgov.org>

Subject: Balbao Reservoir

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Commissioners,

| am writing to urge you to approve the market rate and subsidized affordable housing project that has been proposed
on the Balboa Reservoir.

We are in desperate need for both types of housing and this project will add may needed units. Without additional
housing our city can not grow. Please approve this project immediately.

Thank you,

Priti Tripathi



